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Sophie Ballinger

From: Sophie Ballinger
Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2024 3:29 PM
To: Sandria Butler
Subject: DA23/7409 - 6 Aluminium Picnic Tables

Hi Sandria, 
Thanks for the call regarding the above DA and clarification of the use of the picnic tables at Mt Perisher. As 
discussed, we propose to use these tables to support the operation of an exempt mobile food and drink outlet 
this winter. Just by way of clarification I am not referring to the outlet with any particular name (ie Doug’s 
Dogs/Diner as the name of the operation may change, which has no material impact on this DA or the exempt 
development) and will continue to refer to the outlet as a “mobile food and drink outlet”.  

I can confirm that Perisher would have no objection to the Department tying the use of the tables to the 
operation of the exempt mobile food and drink outlet and I would have no problem with a condition being 
imposed which reflects this connection.  As discussed, whilst I still believe that the best dominant use to 
associate the tables with is “ski slopes” I have no objection having these tables approved as ancillary to the 
use “commercial premises”. The only caveat with this is that I do not want this approval to impede the 
operation of the mobile food and drink outlet as an exempt development. 

Please let me know if this satisfies the concerns of the Department on this matter and I look forward to seeing 
the draft conditions come through when ready.  

Kind Regards 
Sophie 




